The P ennant April 10th 2017

Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet

Hello Sailors!

We had our spring meeting in March, graciously hosted by Melissa and Richard, thanks again for having
us in your home with such a lovely lunch spread.

Here is a brief summary of our meeting, our first race is May 21st but we'll have a tune up race and marks

in party (that means it's fun and you should all help put marks in) so stay tuned for dates from Charles.

e Fleet Captain's report
o Minor changes to the sailing instructions
m  Scoring clarification
m Please set radios to channel 80 US (not international or Canadian)
o Marks
m  We are going to repair one mark, no need to buy another this year
o Racing schedule
m Update: night race starts at 4pm Saturday instead of Friday
e Webmaster's report
o Ways to improve communication's technology and sign up for new skippers and crew
coming soon!
m Ifyou're interested in crewing please sign up here!
e Treasure's report
o New Registration form attached (PDF or Word)
o Last year's crew collection was lower than forecast
m Please have regular crew pay dues
o Dues will remain the same - on registration form
e Upcoming events:
o Marks in date TBD as we need to get the pontoon boat ready
®  22nd and 23rd if it's ready
m  29th and 30th if it's not
o Tune up race: May 7th 1:30pm
o Race 1 & 2: May 21st 1:30pm

We also talked about ways to grow the fleet, so if you know of anyone who'd like to crew, race, or any
other suggestions please get in touch!

Liz Clark
CLCF Secretary
CLCFCrew@gmail.com


http://www.cruisingfleet.org/calendar.html
http://www.cruisingfleet.org/join.html

